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SDenquiries

Good evening,

In regards to the letter for the update on works at HMPs Garth and Wymott, | would like to enquire which land has been purchased to make changes to the road? It states on the letter 'additional land'- is this referring to both fields either side of the Ulnes Walton lane junction
onto Southport Road?

What is the proposed long term plan for the rest of the land once the roundabout has been putin place? Is it likely this will get built on?
Regards,

Ryan Tennant



